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Crescent Park Elementary School Expansion Project – Update September, 25 2024 
 

• July 2024  
o Meeting with engineer to review finalized drawing and specifications 
o Updated drawings to new Principal for review and comment  
o Updated drawings to the Ministry for approval 
o Ministry review of drawings and comment on classroom size smaller than Ministry 

design standards 
 

• August 8, 2024 Instructed engineer to redesign to increase the classroom sizes to meet  
Ministry standards 

 
• September 4, 2024  

o Redesign sent to the Ministry and was approved  
o The redesign will have minimal effect on the budget  
o Ministry gave District approval to move forward with the tendering process for the 

expansion 
 

• September 11, 2024 Meeting with City to update on the project status. 
 

• September 12, 2024 Engineers and consultants drafting pre-tender package with target of 
end of September to post on BC Bid. 
 

• September 18, 2024 Presented updated drawings to Crescent Park Staff 
 
The project budget is: 
Ministry funding    $5,000,000 
Ministry contingency funding     2,500,000 
Board Contribution      1,700,000 
Total      $9,200,000 
 
Spent to date:      $      78,221 
 
 
 
Kim Morris 
Secretary-Treasurer/CFO 
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